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The Leadership Council on Legal Diversity (LCLD) recognized the firm
and Alan Levin of the Indianapolis office for being one of the most active
member law firms in 2014. All of the members recognized nominated an
LCLD Fellow, and nearly all hosted a 1L Scholar, observed the webinar,
supplied mentors to the Law School Mentoring program and attended the
Annual Members Meeting.
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